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COMMUNICATION FROM THE DELEGATION OF CHILE

The Director-General has received the following communication, dated
19 November 1982, from the delegation of Chile. It is circulated to Parties
to the Agreement on Government Procurement in accordance with the procedures
adopted by the Committee concerning accession of contracting parties to the
Agreement (L/5101, Annex II, GPR/M/1, Annex I1I).

I have the honour to inform you that the Government of Chile has decided
to accede to the Agreement on Government Procurement in conformity with the
provisions of Article IX paragraph 1(b) of that Agreement and the procedures
stipulated in Annex II to document L/5101.

I shall shortly be sending you the offer by way of a list of entities
having regard to the provisions of Articles I and III of the Agreement.
Meanwhile I should be much obliged if the present communication could be
brought to the knowledge of the signatories to the Agreement.
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